
December 19, 2018

Betty Jeweti, Forest Supervisor
Angie Bell, Team Leader
Chattahoochee—Oconee National Forests
1755 Cleveland Highway
Gainesville. (IA 3050!

Re: Foothills Landscape Project

Betty and Angie,

I am interested in the treatments that you have proposed in the loothills Landscape Project and
would like to comment. Because you have not yet selected specilic sites for the proposed
treatments. olcourse I am not able to provide specific comments on them. Once you have
selected sites for specilic treatments, I am the opportunity to comment. I think that is a very’
reasonable request and I trust that you will listen since you seem to he devoted to collaboration
and building public trust. Here is an excellent opportunity lbr you to demonstrate that.

Sincerely,

Vi ikLu
Vieki Miller
190 Cattail Lane
Mount Airy, (IA 30563


